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Welcome to our fifth newsletter for Term 3 

Crumbs from the Table 

We started our morning my naming a fun activity over the week and also a 

pet or favourite toy.  The objective was to see how much the children 

understood about the behaviour of pets when a child would name one.  We 

heard of pet cats, favourite soft toys, blankets and of course, puppies and 

pet dogs.  We then listened to our reading from the book of Matthew, 

focusing on verses 26 and 27.  To help us understand this and like the 

story, we used pet dogs as an example and we continued to discuss pet 

behaviour.  The children shared what their pets would do or have seen 

other pets do when they spot food at home, out walking in the park or at 

the beach.  Although it may not have been specially made for them, it does 

not keep them from enjoing it.  Like the story, even though Jesus came first 

to the Jews, he loved us so much that he shared his love with all of us.   

   Kathedral Kids  
Matthew 15:10-28 
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Our Song 

 
Ethan is a friend of mine 
Friend of mine (x2) 
Ethan is a friend of mine 
And he is very happy. 
(Libby) 
 
Charlie has very helpful 
friends 
Helpful friends (x2) 
Charlie has very helpful 
friends 
Noah, Matty and George 
(Charlie) 
 
Tristan goes to pre-
school 
Pre-school (x2) 
Tristan goes to pre-
school 
He is Jasmine’s friend. 
(Jasmine) 
 
I know Vida, she is fast 
She is fast (x2) 
I know Vida, she is fast 
And she is very happy. 
(Millie) 
 
Tim has a very long list 
of friends 
List of friends (x2) 
Tim has a very long list 
of friends 
And some share the 
same first name. 
(Tim) 
 
Sam is faithful to the 
Lord 
To the Lord (x2) 
Sam is faithful to the 
Lord 
And so are all my 
friends. 
(Jayden) 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 



 2 

Music 

Susanna had us each write our friends names 

and their characteristics on sheets of paper.  

She used these, with the children’s help to write 

our very own song!  To the tune of ‘Mary had a 

little lamb’, we sang our special song, in the 

many different ways that songs can be sung!  

Afterwards, Susanna asked the children what 

they would do if a friend was sad or not their 

usual selves.  The immediate response was to 

tell an adult, but we were very receptive to the 

suggestion of talking to the person first to find 

out how they are and showing them we care. 

 

 

 

Activities 

In the little time we had left after our song, 

Maria made a special card for her friend, Tim 

and Jayden took up a crossword challenge on 

the board and Libby, Millie, Jasmine, Adelaide, 

Hemi, Charlie and Diana did some colouring in. 
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OTHER KK NEWS AND NOTICES: 

We are now half way through the term and therefore only have 5 more weeks to go! 

Thank you all for your prayers and continuous support for KK. 

 

Today we had Adelaide from France visit us at KK.  She is 22months old and is currently on holiday with her parents. 

 

Next Sunday, August 27th, Kings School will be worshiping with us at the 10am Eucharist. 

This will be an all age service, so there will be no KK or Youth gathering next Sunday. 

 

Please continue to keep KK and our youth in your prayers. 

 

 

 


